
3/9/23 
 
Dear LPSD admin and school board members,  
 
I am writing this letter after much thought. I will be resigning at the end of my 2022/23 contract 
term. I am resigning for personal reasons. I am expecting a baby in September and I will be 
moving to be closer to my family, hospital facilities and other amenities.  
 
 
I would like to thank you for allowing me to begin my teaching career in the district in which I 
was raised and educated. Over these past two years, I have had the honor to work and grow, 
both professionally and personally, with amazing administration, colleges, students, and the 
community of Nondalton. 
 
 
Who knows where life's journey will take me.  I may come back and continue teaching in our 
district at some point in time, as Newhalen/Bristol Bay will always be my home.  
 
 
I am truly grateful to have had this opportunity to be a part of this amazing family we call LPSD.  
 
 
With gratitude, 
Zoe Anelon 
 


